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Dear colleague,

First of all 1 would like to thank you very much for the invitation for the upcoming
Chairpersons COSAC meeting in Riga. As newly elected chair of the Committee on
European Affairs of the House of Representatives T very much look forward to this
meeting.

As you may already know, the Dutch House of Representatives will organise an informal
meeting on the role of national parliaments on the l9th of January 2015. We
appreciate the possibility given by the Presidency to present the outcome of this
meeting during the COSAC meeting in February.
Mr. Leegte will chair the meeting in Brussels and is in my view the person to present
the outcome of the informal meeting. Therefore 1 would like to request the Presidency
to accept the attendance, besides myself, of Mr. Leegte to the COSAC meeting in Riga.

T wish you all the best for the new year and the start of the Latvian Presidency,

Yours S ncerely,

Malik ni
Chair o European Affairs committee


